
  

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) has scheduled a 
public information meeting for 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 24, 2003, 
in the Purcell Police Station Conference Room, located at 1515 North Green 
Avenue, Purcell, Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose for the meeting is to inform the public of the Department's 
plans to rehabilitate the US 77 bridge over the Canadian River in 
Canadian/McClain Counties. The Department's intent is to close Canadian 
Road periodically throughout the construction phase allowing only local 
traffic. Should you have any questions, please contact Tracy Majors at (405) 
522-7605.  
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